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I'm sending you this letter to express my support for a single track riding trail.  This is the perfect location for

recreational riding since it is in a semi-remote area already designated for this form of recrreational use and

where there would be minimal disturbance to neighboring areas.  The ability to ride in this area would positively

impact the local economy, since riders would have to buy food and gas and other items in the area.  This land

and soil are acceptable for sustainable motorized recreation and the trail system already links with existing motor

vehicle use map roads, which would give riders like me great long distance loop rides.  I appreciate your

consideration and hope you will support the single track in this area.

 

Regards,

Joe Lord


